
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :      Spring 1  2023     Theme: Machines 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello all, 

 

We have had a pretty hectic term trying lots 

of new things. Firstly, many more of us have 

started going to the hydro pool for water 

confidence and physio.  

We had some lovely ladies come in and talk 

to us about trains, how to be safe and how to 

buy tickets. They then took us on a train ride, 

which was great fun. We are planning to do 

more of these.  

This term some of us have started going to the 

shop to buy the ingredients for our cooking 

on Mondays. As you know, that has been 

pizza. We have been making them from 

scratch and have been building on our skills 

and being more independent as each week 

goes by.  

We have taken a trip to Costa as a class and 

again hope to do more of this.  

Despite all of this, we are still working hard on 

our Maths, English and communication skills. 

We have been practicing using our different 

forms of communication in different 

environments and when out in the 

community.  

We have also been focusing on our wellbeing 

and have been discussing feeling worried. 

We have been trying out things that may 

help us take our minds of worrying, like 

relaxing painting. One of our afternoon 

topics has been history and we have been 

exploring old and new toys. Looking at what 

makes them different, sorting them and of 

course playing with them. My spinning top 

was so old it would not work and had to go in 

the bin! 

If all that doesn’t sound busy enough, we also 

fit in music, drama, choir for some, rebound 

for some, art, geography, PSHE, playing 

games… 

 

Have a great half term break, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

     

  
 

  
 

   
 

   
   

   
  

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 10th February 2023 

School starts back on Monday 20th February 2023 
 

 


